Eleanor Lott

From:

Flessner, Steve <Steve.Flessner@charter.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 22, 2016 10:19 AM

To:

Eleanor Lott

Subject:

Surrender of Earth Station Registrations

RECEIVED

SEP 2 2 2018

Satellite Division International Bureau

Dear Ms. Lott,

The call sign listed below is no longer in use and should be cancelled. On behalf of its registrant, please accept the surrender of this earth station registration:

E920133 - Southside, AL

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. Thank you.

Sincerely,



Steve Flessner | Manager, FCC Relations | 303.323.6020 6399 S. Fiddler's Green Circle, 6th Floor, Greenwood Village, CO 80111